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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are excited to invite you to join your child in a special hands-on session as they work on their 
inventions. As part of our curriculum, the Year 3 have been engaging in an exciting project, and 
now they need your support to bring their creative ideas to life. 
 
The session will take place on: 
Date:  1st October 2024 
Time:  1.30 pm 
Venue:  Bonham – Y3 Ruby and Coral classrooms 
             St George – Main Hall (enter via Y5 door) 
 
During this time, you will have the opportunity to assist your child in refining and completing their 
invention.  Your encouragement and guidance will be invaluable as they work through their ideas to 
build their inventions.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there and witness the wonderful creations the children are working 
on.  Please feel free to bring any materials or tools that might help with the project (if needed), but 
most importantly, bring your enthusiasm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our Year 3 pupils. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Year 3 Team 
 


